
 

Speech, Debate and Theatre Tournament Listing 
 

 
In the past, MSHSAA has maintained a listing of all the Speech, Debate and Theatre Tournaments 
across the state.  Beginning with the 2021-2022 school year, the process for how this is maintained 
is changing. 
 
Moving forward, each school will need to add the tournaments they are hosting on their own 
Speech, Debate and Theatre schedule.  These tournaments must be listed as home tournaments. 
As schools do this, all tournaments hosted at home will automatically populate under the Speech 
Tournament Schedule link on the Speech, Debate and Theatre home page. This new procedure 
should prove to be more timely, accurate, and detailed, and should eliminate the need to notify 
someone at MSHSAA in order to make this happen. 
 
Furthermore, a school may also list other tournaments they are attending throughout the year, but 
these should be listed as away tournaments so as to not interfere with the Tournament Schedule 
feature. 
 
Schedule updates can only be made by school administrators, so please have your Athletic 
Director or Activities Diretor add the tournaments you are hosting to your schedule. 
 


